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To whom it may concern   
 
I object to the Brooklands Farm Development. 
The proposed development is totally inappropriate for the area. 
It's far too big and will completely upset the balance of human settlements and nature that currently exists. 
The existing resources (Nhs provision, roads, water and sewage management etc.) barely cope at the moment and 
the proposed development will ruin the quality of life of existing residents.  
The development is illthought through and smacks of big business riding roughshod over people and the 
environment. 
Think again. Social and affordable housing in appropriate locations should be the way forward. 
 
Lawrence Fletcher.  
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